Winslow Township School District

Early Childhood Advisory Council (ECAC)

Parents, community members, and staff are invited to join the Winslow Township School District
Early Childhood Advisory Council (ECAC). The council will work to build partnerships for
lifelong learning with families and their community. This is an opportunity to connect shared
interests and to use community resources to support families.

The council will have three meetings this school year; the dates of which will be determined.
If you are interested in joining the council, please scan the QR code and complete the form. Once

enrolled, you will receive an email at the address you provided on the sign-up form with more
details about the upcoming meetings.

For more information, please contact,

Amanda Familiare or Lauren Zorzi

Preschool Community Parent Involvement Specialists
familiam@winslow-schools.com
zorzila@winslow-schools.com
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